	Sarah Cotnoir
21 State House Station

Augusta, ME 04333-0021

(207) 624-6596 (ph); (207) 624-6024 (fax)

sarah.cotnoir@maine.gov
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Memo

To:
Zone C Lobster Zone Council Members 

From:

Sarah Cotnoir
Date:

August 24, 2016
Re:

Zone C Lobster Zone Council Meeting Notice

There will be a meeting of the Zone C Lobster Zone Council on Thursday, September 8, 2016 at 6:00 p.m. in the Deer Isle-Stonington High School Cafeteria.  
Video conferencing will also be available at the:

North Haven Community School
and
Vinalhaven School

Enclosed please find the:  

· Draft Agenda and Meeting Notice to distribute or post
· Results of the Zone C Limited Entry Survey 
· Zone C FAQ Handout regarding the Limited Entry Process
The Council will discuss the survey results and determine whether or not to submit a limited entry proposal to the Commissioner.  

Council Members - please notify Sarah Cotnoir (624-6596) by Tuesday, September 6, 2016 whether you will be available to attend the meeting.

LOBSTER ZONE C COUNCIL

1. Welcome and Introduction of New Members
2. Election of Officers
3. Approval of Minutes (June 9, 2016)

4. New Business
-
Discussion and Vote on Limited Entry Survey Results

-
Discussion on Process for Separate Waiting Lists for Transfers


-
Review Amended Bylaws

5. Reports & Updates 
-
Second Zone Tagging Update 

· Online Licensing Renewal Update

· Marine Patrol Update

-
District Representatives

6.
Old Business

7.
Open Discussion 

8.
Next Meeting Date Set 
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Zone C
Lobster Zone Council Meeting

Thursday, September 8, 2016
6:00 p.m.

Deer Isle-Stonington 

High School - Cafeteria
Video conferencing will also be available at the
North Haven Community School
and
Vinalhaven School
Discussion and Vote on
Limited Entry Survey Results
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